
Dear Alliance Leader, 
 
RAIN (Refugee and Immigrant Network) would like to thank you for your wonderful 
support and response to our launch event during Council 2019. RAIN has continued to 
serve the Alliance family and respective global communities since our launch. Last year we 
were blessed to have a retreat and training conference in early March 2020, just before the 
pandemic shut everything down. And despite the pandemic, we have remained very busy 
ministering to refugee and immigrant communities. We would like to share with you the 
exciting ministry opportunities God is doing through all of us. 
 
RAIN will again host a Training and Networking Luncheon during General Council on 
Wednesday, June 2, 2021, 12 PM – 1:15 PM.  Visit our website at RAINAlliance.org for lunch 
forum details and general information about RAIN. 
 
If you have already registered for Council, you can still edit your registration to include the 
RAIN training and networking lunch. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at General Council 2021! 
 
 
Blessings in Christ, 
 
Cathy Sigmund, Ph.D., CWM 
Co-Chair, RAIN Steering Committee 
 

http://rainalliance.org/

